
 

  

NEWSLETTER 23rd SEPTEMBER 2022 

In Geography this week, year 1 have been learning about continents 

and oceans 



       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 have been using an atlas to locate the coastlines in the UK 

  

GEOGRAPHY 



 

 

During the week, Year 5 began learning a new musical skill – 

playing the keyboard. 

 

 

Keyboard lessons will continue weekly throughout the year, 

children will also learn how to read and write music 

 

MUSIC 



 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Information for KS2 parents 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Join us on Friday, 30th September at 9.15 in the 

school hall. 

Please send in any cake donations from 

Wednesday (28th) onwards. 

Please come along and 

support out Christmas Fair 

on December 1st. 

If you would like to have 

your own stall, please call 

the school office on 0151 

424 7794 

The school Book Fair is 

taking place in the school 

hall every day after school 

next week. 

Please come along and 

support this event. 



 

Awards—Congratulations to the following children 

  

  

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCIENCE MARVIN & MILO AWARDS 

 

SMILE AWARDS 

            DOJO AWARDS  

   SUPERSTAR AWARDS  



                                                                          

                                                                                   

 

 

 

  

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Here is the link if you wish to have a look at the Wednesday Word: 

 

      https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/sharing?pid=MTA101634&v=69.10 

21st September 2022 

 

        

 

Week beginning 26th September  Scholastic Book Fair 

26th September     9.30am Mass at St John Fisher Church Y4/5/6 

30th September     Macmillan Coffee Morning 

6th October      School Census Day 

7th October     School photos 

13th October  Prospective Parent Open Evening 3.30-6.00pm 

14th October     Harvest Festival - Reception Parents welcome 

                       9am  

19th & 20th October   Parents Evening 

21st October     Inset Day 

24th October     Half Term 

 

                             

Starting school in September 2023? 

“Children have an outstanding sense of belonging and are proud of their 

school” 

2019 RE Inspection 

ST JOHN FISHER PRIMARY SCHOOL 

OPEN EVENING 

Thursday 13th October 2022 from 3.30 to 6.00pm 

Please come along and visit us 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/sharing?pid=MTA101634&v=69.10

